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 St Mary and St Thomas’ CE Primary School Newsletter

Week Beginning: Monday 24th April 2017

CHRISTIAN VALUE OF THE TERM 
Our Christian Value this term is Hope. Mrs Lewis and Mrs Mulvihill spent time in each class during value afternoon listening to the children talking about the value and how we use it in our everyday lives. They were extremely pleased with how articulate our children are and how they are developing their speaking and listening skills. 
READING PRIZES
I am pleased to report that we already have put lots of children’s names into the raffle ticket box because they have read 5 times this week and have spent time on Lexia. Please remind your child to read at home and help increase their chances of winning the end of term prize of an iPod shuffle and iTunes voucher!! 
Y5 MONEY MENTORS
Y5 have worked very hard on Thursday afternoon developing their knowledge and awareness of finances and how to be sensible with money when they are older. They have developed some strategies which they will be able to use when they get their own bank accounts. This is part of our ongoing work around educating children about money and will continue into Y6. 
ST GEORGE’S DAY CELEBRATIONS
Thank you for your support on Friday donating cans for our fun day next half-term. It was great to see the children dressed up in red and white to celebrate St George’s day. The children were reminded of the reason for celebration and talked about culture in England today.  Please talk to your child about what they learned in school today. 
SAFEGUARDING
You have received a text message this week alerting you to be extra vigilant with your children around pick up time and after school. A local school informed us that there was a suspicious male in a car speaking to children. We have spoken to children about this and would be grateful if you could do the same. 
NURSERY CLOSURES
Nursery will be closed on Thursday 4th May 2017 for Mayoral elections as it will be used for a polling station, also, due the general election, the nursery will also be closed on Thursday 8th June 2017. The rest of school is open as usual.
WHOLE SCHOOL CAREERS DAY 
We will be holding our whole school careers day on Monday 19th June. This is an opportunity for us to talk to children about their aspirations for the future. In order to make a success of this day we will need your help! If you would like to come into school to talk about your career to groups of children then please come and speak to Mr Jones who will be planning the day with the school council. Your help would be much appreciated!!! 
AUTISM FRIENDSHIP CLUB
The organisers of the this club would like to invite parents and children to the Autism Friendship club who regularly meet up and organise activities for children to take part in. If you would like more information or to join the club, please contact Michelle O’Brien on 07979187984. 
OLD £5 NOTES
As of 28th April, we will no longer be able to accept the old style £5 notes. If we do receive one then it will be returned to parents and will not be deducted from any outstanding balances.

COMING UP…
Monday 1st May- Bank holiday- School will be closed
W/B: Monday 8th May- Y6 SATs 







SUMMER TERM DATES 2016-17
	Friday 28th April 2017
	St George’s Day celebrations

	Monday 1st May 2017 
	Bank holiday- school closed 

	Thursday 4th May 2017
	Nursery closed- Local elections 

	w/b: Monday 8th May 2017 
	Y6 SATs week (Monday- Thursday) 

	Friday 12th May 2017 
	Own clothes day- donate sweets for fun day 

	Monday 15th May 2017 
	Reception dental checks (parents of children involved have already been contacted)

	Wednesday 17th May 2017 
	Governor Open Morning

	Thursday 18th May 2017 
	Y4 Sex and Relationships Education meeting for parents to view materials used in the sessions with pupils 2:30pm or 5pm 

	Friday 19th May 2017 
	Own clothes day- donate bottles for fun day
KS1 Multi-skills competition held at St Ann’s (invite only) 

	Monday 22nd May 2017 
	Reception trip to Windmill Farm 

	Thursday 25th May 2017 
	Y3 to lead Ascension Day worship at Parish Church- parents welcome to attend
KS1 trip to Scarisbrick linked to Forest School’s work 
BREAK UP at normal school time

	Wednesday 7th June 2017 
	Back to school

	Thursday 8th June 2017 
	Nursery closed- General Election 

	Friday 9th June 2017 
	Class photos 

	w/b: Monday 12th June 2017 
	Y1 Phonics check week 

	Wednesday 14th June 2017 
	Whole school Eucharist 
Y4.5&6 trip to Wonderland at Liverpool Empire 

	Friday 16th June 2017 
	KS2 rounders competition at St Ann’s (invite only)

	Monday 19th June 2017
	Whole school career day 

	Wednesday 21st – Friday 23rd June 2017 
	Year 5 camping trip 

	w/b: Monday 26th June 2017 
	Transition Week
Y6 Cowley Induction days (Tuesday-Thursday)

	Thursday 29th June 2017 
	Awards Evening 6pm (invite only)

	Monday 3rd July 2017 
	Parent interviews for Y1&Y2 pupils
KS2 trip to Knowsley Safari Park 

	Tuesday 4th July 2017
	Parent interviews for Y3&Y4 pupils
KS1 trip to Chester Zoo

	Wednesday 5th July 2017 
	Parent interviews for Y5&Y6 pupils

	Thursday 6th July 2017 
	Fun day (pm) 

	Friday 7th July 2017 
	KS1 football competition at Nutgrove (invite only)

	Monday 10th July 2017
	Sports Day 

	Tuesday 11th- Thursday 13th July 2017 
	Y6 trip to London 

	Friday 14th July 2017 
	End of year reports sent out 

	Tuesday 18th July 2017 
	Arts showcase evening 

	Wednesday 19th July 2017 
	Reception Graduation 2pm

	Thursday 20th July 2017 
	Y6 Leaver’s service/ party 9:15am 

	Friday 21st July 2017 
	Rewards afternoon
Break up at normal time- no wrap around 





Well done to the following children, who have won the Principal’s Award this week!

	CLASS
	NAME
	REASON

	NURSERY
	Jake 
	ALWAYS being well behaved and sensible.

	RECEPTION
	Isabelle 
	For settling in beautifully

	YEAR 1
	Joshua 
	Extra effort in writing activities

	YEAR 2
	Izzy 
	Concentrating and working hard in Maths.

	YEAR 3
	Kian 
	Always being a really good helper in class!

	YEAR 4
	Jade 
	Trying super hard in Maths.

	YEAR 5
	Reece 
	Great work in Maths!

	YEAR 6
	Aimee 
	Outstanding effort in every lesson.


       

	LUNCHTIME AWARDS
	YEAR
	NAMEATTENDANCE AWARD
Whole school attendance last week was 96.6%
Well done to Year 2 with 99.6%
and Year 3 with 98.7%.  They have won the class attendance awards this week!
Well done everyone!


	REC
	Hope 

	YEAR 1 
	Tyler 

	YEAR 2
	Adem 

	YEAR 3
	Cara 

	YEAR 4
	[bookmark: _GoBack]Matthew  

	YEAR 5
	Bailey-Rae 

	YEAR 6
	Siannah 



ATTENDANCE THIS WEEK
  Rec		   97.8%
Y1			 97.9%
Y2			 99.6%
Y3			 98.7%
Y4			 94.2%
Y5			 97.7%
Y6 	 		 93.3%  













Believe in ourselves, each other and God; Achieve in all we do; Shine every day!
Confidence, Trust, Resilience, Compassion, Hope, Independence, Forgiveness
Barton Close, WA10 2HS Tel 01744678010 Email stmarythomas@three-saints.org.uk 
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